Barker Central School 1628 Quaker Road, Barker, New York 14012-0328



March 7, 2024

Dear Families,

We are beginning our Prekindergarten registration for the 2024-2025 school year. This program is open to both resident and non-resident students who will be four years of age by December 1, 2024. Those wishing to register their child for Prekindergarten should contact the Central Registrar, Rachel Anderson. Her information is listed below.

Applications will not be considered "submitted" until all paperwork is completed in its entirety and all required documentation has been attached.

All fully completed student <u>registrations are due by April 19, 2024.</u> If the district receives more applications than we have spots available, a lottery will be held. The details and time/location of the lottery will be made available to the families who applied.

The Prekindergarten program will have two full-day sessions. The full-day program will run from 7:50 am to 2:28 pm. Placement is not guaranteed. Placement spots in the program are available to resident students before non-resident students.

Busing is available to all resident students. Busing is not available to non-resident students.

The following documents are required for consideration to the program. The registration information must be fully completed and given to Rachel Anderson for it to be considered "submitted."

Included in the packet:

- Registration Form
- Emergency Card
- Technology Form
- Health Form
- Home Language Questionnaire
- Outside Therapy Questionnaire

Supporting Documentation:

- Birth certificate or proof of age
- 2 proofs of residency (info in packet)
- Immunization Record
- Current physical, dated within 1 year
- Parent/guardian license or ID
- Custody paperwork, if applicable

<u>Upon completion of registration, families will make an appoint for Prekindergarten screening. The screenings will take place on June 17 or 18, 2024.</u>

A tentative date for the Pre-K Open House will be August 29, 2024.

Should you have any questions, please contact Rachel Anderson at 716-795-3237 or randerson@barkercsd.net.

Thank you for your continued support of Barker CSD.

Micaela Love, District Principal